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10 October 2022 
 
 

Kindergarten Speaking and Listening Program - Term 4 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Term 4 Speaking and Listening program, Kindergarten students will be required to present 
information using spoken language on a known topic to their class. Each week the topic will change. 
Topic talks will be presented on your child’s regular news day.  
 
The students will be required to present a short talk about the following topics and are encouraged to come 
prepared with palm cards: 
 

Week Topic 
1 

10/10/22 Recount about what you did during the school holidays. 

2 
17/10/22 

Kangaroo: Provide information about a kangaroo. Talk about where they live, what they 
look like, and some interesting facts about them. 

3 
24/10/22 Free Choice 

4 
31/10/22 

Emu: Provide information about an emu. Talk about where they live, what they look like, 
and some interesting facts about them. 

5 
7/11/22 Free Choice  

6 
14/11/22 

Koala: Talk about where they live, what they look like, and some interesting facts about 
them. 

7 
21/11/22 

Blue Tongue Lizard: Talk about where they live, what they look like, and some interesting 
facts about them. 

8 
28/11/22 Free Choice 

9 
05/12/22 

Year in Review: We made it to the end of Kindergarten! Talk about some of your favourite 
things that have happened this year!  

 
 
Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R. Bourke        Mrs S. Larobina  
Rel. Assistant Principal      Deputy Principal  
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